Dear new 4th graders and families,
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Welcome to 4th Grade! You are now officially an upper
grader! We are very excited to have you in our classes next
year, and many exciting things are in store for you. Fourth
grade is very different from 3rd grade. Below, are some skills
that would be helpful for you to work on this summer so

that you are ready for 4th grade!

e multiplication and addition facts memorized up to 12
e understanding of place value up to thousands
e adding and subtracting large numbers
e websites for practice:
o Reflex Math (reflexmath.org)
o Prodigy Math (prodigygame.com)

Language Arts
e ability to read complex, grade-level text (4.0 AR Level)

e website for practice:
o ReadWorks (readworks.org)

Looking forward to meeting you in August!

The 4th Grade Team:
Mrs.Ault, Mrs, Beckman, Ms.Lopez, Mrs.Osako and Mrs.Pedersen



